Saint David Catholic Church



November 3, 2012

Mr Daniel Rizzi I.P.Q. Construction, Inc. 1300 Stirling Road #6A Dania Beach, FL 33004

Dear Mr Rizzi,

Thank you very much for your donation to the Saint David Country Carnival held October 18 – 21, 2012. It was a beautiful weekend. Your sponsorship of The BBQ & Corn Booth assisted us in making this carnival a success. We pledge our efforts to support you. Your sponsorship sign was displayed through the carnival.

Again, thank you for your support. It is only through efforts of individuals such as yourself that we can continue our important Church and School expansion programs.

Yours sincerely in Christ,

Rev. Gabriel O'Reilly Pastor